EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 16.6.10
10.113
Outline Template for Use at Exit Interviews with Withdrawing Students 

The Internal Audit Report on the Operating Effectiveness of Monitoring and Managing Student Retention 2008/09 had recommended structured interviews with early leavers to improve the quality of information held by the University, and this had been identified as an action in the Teaching and Learning Strategy Action Plan for 2009/10.  

Dr Carter presented a paper which proposed a template for an early leaver questionnaire (TLC/10/25b).  The template covered questions to be used in semi-structured interviews with withdrawing students.  Faculties should also customise the template to gather information on engagement with their own activities to enhance retention.

It was proposed that the template should be made available to staff at the same location as the Student Record Amendment Form, through the Student Administration website/portal.

A pro forma was also provided for recording attempts to contact those students who did not attend a face-to-face interview.  Reduced telephone interviews should be held with such leavers.

AGREED that:

i) subject to revision to provide for inclusion of the name and position of the interviewer, the date of the interview and guidance on where the form should be held within the Faculty and/or University, and to any further comments from members, and to alignment of the reasons for leaving within the University’s leaving codes for recording on the Student Records System, the template be approved and made available on the Academic Services webpage and through the Staff Portal; 

ii) Faculties customise the form to collect information on the impact of their specific retention-focussed activities;

iii) Faculties should attempt (one or two attempts only) to conduct a telephone interview focussing on the core questions 5 – 8 with those students who have left the University without a face-to-face interview;

iv) the data obtained from exit interviews be considered by course/subject committees, and School/Faculty teaching and learning committees to assist in monitoring the effectiveness of retention efforts, and to inform reporting to University level.

